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institutes summer part time academic year fellowships success in dealing with unknown
ciphers is measured by these four things in the order named perseverance careful
methods of analysis intuition luck so begins the first chapter of colonel parker hitt s
1916 manual for the solution of military ciphers a foundational text in the history of
cryptology an irrepressible innovator hitt possessed those qualities in abundance his
manual cipher devices and proactive mentorship of army cryptology during world war i
laid the groundwork for the modern american cryptologic system though he considered
himself an infantryman hitt is best known as the father of american military cryptology
in parker hitt the father of american military cryptology betsy rohaly smoot brings
hitt s legacy to life chronicling his upbringing multiple careers ingenious mind and
independent spirit in the 1910s after a decade as an infantry officer hitt set his
sights on aviation instead he was drawn to the applied sciences designing signal and
machine gun equipment while applying math to combat problems atypical for the time hitt
championed women in the workplace during world war i he suggested the army employ
american female telephone operators while his wife genevieve young hitt became the
first woman to break ciphers for the united states government his daughter mary lue
hitt carried on the family legacy as a code girl during world war ii readers of
elizabeth cobb s the hello girls liza mundy s code girls and david kahn s the
codebreakers will find in parker hitt s story an insightful profile of an american
cryptologic hero and the early twentieth century military drawing from a never before
seen cache of hitt s letters photographs and diaries smoot introduces readers to hitt s
life on the front lines in classrooms and workshops and at home the lives of professors
and students deans and presidents their ideas and idiosyncrasies their triumphs and
failures provide the driving force of waite s narrative avoiding the details of
financing curriculum and administration that sometimes dominate institutional histories
waite focuses on the men and women who were the blood of the university and who
established its traditions and ethos halifax in peace and war is basic to dalhousie s
history as is its relations with other colleges and universities in nova scotia waite
sets all this out placing dalhousie s development within the larger nova scotian
context
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